Finance Sub-committee Meeting 11th Sept 2007
Present: RS BR   JF MF MBJ 
Apologies: JB NM
•    RS distributed the current budget monitor and
committee discussed the consequences and possibilities brought about by the predicted under spend for the current financial year.
•    In light of the up-coming visit of the local MP Mr Geoffrey Cox to the school the Committee discussed possible future building projects - a discussion that RS recommended should be continued at the next full governors meeting (after Mr Cox's visit on 14th Sept).
•   Arrangements discussed concerning those governors that will be available for the visit on the 14th September.
•   RS explained new (FMSIS) arrangements for self audit and accreditation of school financial systems. Training available in October - to be attended by RS, JF and School administrator Sandra Bailey.
· The Committee reviewed the Financial policy and terms of reference and other delegation of duties document.
